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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I write to highlight the issue of online safety with details of information and support available to 
support you to help keep your child safe to be online. 
 
No matter their age, children and young people will access the internet and may be involved in 
social networks such as online chat groups with multiple children and young people (known and 
unknown), where information is shared using a range of media – photographs, texts, videos etc. 
 
As a parent or carer, it’s important for you to discuss with your child the benefits and risks of the 
ever-changing world of the internet and to be aware of the range of activity in which they are 
involved. 
 
South Lanarkshire Council Child Protection Committee has produced a leaflet which offers useful 
links for parents and carers to support you in keeping your child safe online. 
 
The leaflet can be downloaded using the link below: 
 

• Online Safety - Information and advice for parents/carers 
 
Further information regarding internet safety can be found here: 

 

• Children1st Parentline Scotland 
 
I hope that this information is helpful to you in keeping your child safe in the online world. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dawn Simpson  
Head Teacher 
28.5.24 
 

https://www.childprotectionsouthlanarkshire.org.uk/download/downloads/id/392/online_safety_-_information_and_advice_for_parentscarers.pdf
https://www.children1st.org.uk/help-for-families/parentline-scotland/

